
 

Joys 

Congratulations to the Rev. Dana Olson and Zeke Dowty on the birth of their daughter 
Fiona Marie Olson Dowty, born Thursday, February 13. Dana serves Ingleside at Rock Creek 
as Chaplain and Zeke is NCP’s videographer (Glass River Media) extraordinaire! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

National Capital Presbytery and Clarendon Presbyterian Church invite you to the Ordination Service of Blair 
Moorhead as Minister of the Word and Sacrament, Sunday, February 23, at 4:00 p.m., Clarendon Presbyterian 
Church, 1305 N Jackson Street, Arlington, VA (the color of the day is Red) Reception will follow. 
 

Minister Members of National Capital Presbytery: Please complete the Annual Salary Report form if you 
haven’t already sent it in. Reports should be submitted by February 28. Any terms of call that are part of 
another report or contract approved since October 1, 2019 does not need to be submitted using this form. 
CHECK YOUR EMAIL, forms will be resent later this week. If you have not received a form, contact 
comadmin@thepresbytery.org.  
 

As of today, over 60% of NCP churches have submitted their 2019 Statistical Report to the Office of General 
Assembly.  For NCP to meet its goal of 100%, the deadline for submission is extended to February 18.   If you 
have questions or need assistance, please contact Jan Moody, Assistant to the Stated Clerk, 
jmoody@thepresbytery.org. 
 

NCP OFFICES MOVED! Our address is 11300 Rockville Pike, Suite 408, Rockville, MD  20852 
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